From: registrar
Sent: June-29-17 2:55 PM
To:

Subject: Letter of Comment - _

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:06 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Karen Fanjoy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The hydro rates are already atrocious. Many people have to decide if they want to eat, or have electricity. Thisis a
ridiculous situation to put people through. The only reason for an increase, is a greedy company.

Clearly there will be devastating results for many when asked to pay more. | ask that you reconsider this unnecessary
increase for the good of the people.

-- Attachment --





